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        I strongly  am in support of SB641. There should be no foreign countries allowed 

to buy, lease or any land in the US. Let alone Oregon. They purchased some land a 

few years ago and there should be a law against anything in the future, moving 

forward.  We need to protect the farmland and make sure it stays in the hands of the 

American farmers and ranchers, You are urged to support SB641 to protect Oregon's 

land for the future against any foreign entities. China wouldn't allow us to buy any of 

their land so common sense why would we.      Thank you 


